
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

FROM 

SANDY TOWN COUNCIL 
 

19.05.15 for immediate release 

The Annual Meeting of Sandy Town Council took place on Monday, 18th May when Cllr Will 

Jackson was re-elected Mayor and Cllr Colin Osborne was elected Deputy Mayor for the 

ensuing year. 

The Mayor said that ’he was honoured to serve the town for a second term of office’ 

All Councillors and new councillors were welcomed to the Council after the recent elections 

As there is the existence of vacancies on the council following the recent elections it was 

decided that members of the public who have an interest in being co-opted onto the Council 

come to meetings to see what happens at these and to get an idea as to what is involved in 

being a Councillor on the Town Council. 

Please see the Town council website as to dates of further meetings  

(www.sandytowncouncil.gov.uk) or for further information please contact the Council 

Offices at 10 Cambridge Road, Sandy on 01767 681491  admin@sandytowncouncil.gov.uk 

 

- ENDS – 

 

For further information contact: 

Delia Shephard 
Town Clerk 
Sandy Town Council 
10 Cambridge Road  
SANDY    SG19 1JE  
Telephone: 01767-681491 Fax: 01767-692527        
Email: clerk@sandytowncouncil.gov.uk 
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